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THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF TUDOR AND CASHEL 
                
 

August 11, 2018   Via Facsimile Only To:  1-705-656-4446 
 
 
 
THE CORPORATION OF THE  
TOWNSHIP OF NORTH KAWARTHA 
PO Box 550 
280 Burleigh Street 
APSLEY, ON 
K0L 1A0 
 
ATTN:  CONNIE PARENT, CLERK 
 
Dear Madam: 
 
At the regular meeting of council held on August 07th, 2018, members reviewed your letter dated 
July 23, 2018 and the Resolution adopted on July 17th, 2018.   The following Resolution was 
adopted by members of council: 
 

MOTION NO.:  2018-174 
MOVED BY:  NOREEN REILLY 
SECONDED BY: LIBBY CLARKE 
 
RESOLVED, THAT Council supports the correspondence received from The 
Corporation of the Township of North Kawartha in regards to requesting that 
Crowe Valley Conservation Authority (CVCA) amend their 2018 budget and reduce 
the amount of the special benefitting levy charged to all members by the actual 
legal costs to date and the remaining amount be deducted from the second 
municipal payments due by September 30, 2018. 
 

 Carried: Wanda Donaldson, Head of Council 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
BERNICE CROCKER 
Clerk-Treasurer 
cc.  Crowe Valley – by email only to:  tim.pidduck@crowevalley.com 
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